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Julie Comstock 

Kathleen Rambo  

Wendy Wilson 

Johnny Castillo 

Lane Clausen 

Judy Hildebrandt  

Ricky Bowman 
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    We celebrate your  
 

Congratulations to  
 

Ruby Mitchell 
Who was nominated  

Lion of the Year  

for 2023-2024 

The Ladies Luncheon is cancelled  
on April 18th.  

The next gathering for fellowship and food  

at Rivers Edge will be May 23rd at 1:00 pm.   

We look forward to celebrating Spring together 

with this time to visit - and maybe even take 

advantage of the outside seating? TBD! 




